
Dear Friends and Family,

I will be participating in the FriendshipWorks’ Elderbration and 8
th

annual Walk to End

Elder Isolation on May 21st and I invite you (and your dog) to join me.

FriendshipWorks was founded almost 40 years ago to help reduce social isolation and

enhance the quality of life of older adults in Greater Boston. They match volunteers

with elders in need of a friendly visit, helping hand, escort to a medical

appointment, or the unconditional love of a pet visit. All at NO cost to the elder!

Over the last few years, most of us have experienced social isolation. And for many

elders, it's a part of daily living. Help shine a light on this issue and celebrate the

lives of elders in the community by joining or donating to my team.

YOU can make an impact! Please join me by signing up to walk with me, by making a

donation, and promoting and sharing this event on social media.

Together, we’ll cross the finish line on Sunday, May 21st!

If you would like more information on the event, please go to:

www.fw4elders.org/walk

Thank you!

Every gift, no matter the size, makes a difference.
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